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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a wonderful week at Curwen, and hope that you have enjoyed all of the children’s hard work with Mini-
Worlds and Carnival dances. We realise that sharing things virtually is not the same as having you in, however we hope that 
it has at least given you a feel for what we have been doing. It has been wonderful speaking to the children about their 
Identity (part of SHINE), and finding out the very many countries that staff and children have friends and family in. We 
really hope that the children have enjoyed themselves. A big thank you to all of the staff for their hard work, and to all of 
you for getting involved. If you haven’t already, please send us a message on Studybugs to give us some feedback. Please 
do make sure you watch your child’s Carnival performance! 
  
Thank you very much to everyone for your support with our Ukraine appeal. We are happy to say that our contact 
collected it all on Monday. He wanted us to pass on his sincere thanks to everyone. Thank you also for your support with 
Red Nose Day. We sold £900 worth of red noses, and made £325.01 on School Money and in our buckets. This is fantastic! 
  
Don’t forget our Easter egg raffle is continuing, and children are invited to make and wear an Easter Bonnet for our virtual 
parade on Monday. 
  
We hope you are looking forward to a well-deserved holiday. Please remember that we finish at 1:00pm on Friday. We will 
open the gates at 12:55. 
  
Have a wonderful weekend 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

5B—99% attendance 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

We had a fantastic start to our International Week with our Citizenship Assembly, where we announced the winners of 

our International Women's Day Art Competition and Our winners of our Equality Champions. 

Congratulations to our Equality Champions. They are people who will help make our school, and one day the world, a 

better place. The world needs people like you. It is down to us all to create an equal world; we can all fight for equality 

together. The world needs young leaders who will fight for change. People who will stand up for one another. People who 

will stand up for what is right. 

Below are the winners for the International Women’s Day Art Competition: 

EYFS Winners: 

1st Place - Teigan-Lei RMC 

2nd Place - Maria RMC 

 

 

KS1 Winners: 

1st Place - Amelia 2R 

2nd Place - Erin 2M & Isha 2M 

3rd Place - Lynne 1L 

 

LKS2 Winners: 

1st Place - Diego 4K 

2nd Place - Ibrahim 3G & 

Rimsha 3H 

3rd Place - Laila 4C 

UKS2 Winners: 

1st Place - Insha 6C 

2nd Place - Maria 6H 

3rd Place - Lola 6B 

Spring Arts Competition: 



AM—Rayyan 

RDR—Neorah 

RMC—George 

1K—Clara 

1L—Muntassir 

2W—Hawaa 

2R—Samad 

3B—Olaluwa 

3H—Phoebe 

4C—Heaven 

4K—Diana 

5C—Miruna 

5T—Whole Class 

6H—Royden 

6U—Isra 

LST—Raieed 

PM—Yasir 

RM—Yumna 

RC—Will-Ezekiel 

1I—Ainsley 

1SN—Zayaan 

2S—Maryam 

2M—Kairui 

3G—Klaudija 

3L—Erik 

4N—Mercy 

4A—Tatyana 

5B—Enzo 

5L—Joshua 

6C—Sharyah 

6B—Ilhaam 

 

Our Stars That Shine 

 

 

Kindness cup to return next 

week! 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Forest school for 4A and 3B on 30th March  

 

Other reminders: 

 NO MORE CLUBS UNTIL 20th APRIL EXCEPT FOR 

CHOIR, DEBATE, AND SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 Nursery children finish school on the Thursday 31st 

March, and everyone else finishes school on the 1st 

April with the day ending at 1:00 PM 

 School is likely to be closed on polling day (5th May) 

Reminders for the Week 

Roald Dahl— 1340 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 1183 

Julia Donaldson— 1172 

Charles Dickens— 1160 

Team Points: 

This week we launched Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel Campaign at 

school. Children have been bringing along their bikes, scooters, 

skateboards and anything else that has wheels. You would have 

noticed that we have been counting up the wheels every day and 

logging this onto the big walk and wheel website. So far we are not 

doing too bad. Have a look for yourself. Next 

week on Tuesday is 'Have your brakes 

checked', and Wednesday is 'Bling your 

Wheels Day'. There are prizes to be won, so 

get your wheels blinged brightly. 

Big Walk and Wheel 

https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/

